JUL 281975
Jarsay Csutral Powar and Light Compesny License Ko, DPR-16
Attention: Mr, Ivan R, Finfroeck Jr, Inspection No. 75-12
Vice President Docket Ko, 50-219

Madison Avenus at Punch Bowl Road
Morristown, New Jersey 07960

Reference: Your letter dated June 18, 1975
In response to our letter dated May 23, 1975

Gent lemen !

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions you
documented in response to our corraspondence. These actions will be
exemined during a subsequent inspaction of your licensed program.

Based on a telephone digcuseion betwean Mr, Meyer of this office and Mr.
Reeves of your staff, it is our understanding that the liquid monitors
have been properly calibrated and are currently capable of performing
their intended function, With respect to the recalibration referenced
in your closing paragraph, it is our understanding that thie is intended
to establish reference values of the new sourcee for future verifica-
tions that the monitors remsin in calibratiom,

Your cooperation with us is appreciated,

Sincerely,

Paul R, Nelson, Chief
Radiological and Envirommental
Protection Branch

ee: J. T. Carroll, Station Superintemdent
A, 2, Rolsman, Counsel for Citizems Committee for
Protection of the Environment
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